CANYON PARK

TECH CENTER

April 2022

£

>

L\ Vil

i,
COMMUNITY GIVING

Conserve Utah Valley is a non-profit

organization committed to protecting
and sustaining the treasured canyons,
foothills, open spaces and waters of

Utah Valley.

Conserve Utah Valley seeks to work collaboratively with all
levels of government, the business community, and
individuals to preserve spaces that add so much to our
quality of life. This month we are asking the park to join us
in a financial donation to this organization. Once a donation
is made send us a screen shot to be entered in a drawing
towin Food Truck Vouchers.

Donations can be made here: bit.ly/CPdonateNOW

Amenlty AIert

As the weather gets warmer, the Murdock Trail becomes
more enticing! We are now offering our tenants four (4)
electric bikes to explore the trails this spring. To check out a
bike come visit the management office (Building M, 2nd
floor, suite 2200), fill out a waiver, present a drivers license
or form of ID, and take a bike out for a spin!

canyonpark@mullerco.com
www.canyonparkutah.com
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#InvestinOurPlanet
April 18th-22nd

Through out Earth Week, we will be hiding earth
spheres around the park. If you find a sphere
bring it to the management office (bld M, 2nd
floor, suite 2200) for a prize! Don't forget to follow
along on the Canyon Park Instagram and

Canyon Park Daily News during Earth week for fun
activities, challenges and giveaways!

The Great Shake Out

April 21st, 2022

This is a state wide drill that allows business's to
participate and be prepared for major
earthquakes. Business use ShakeOut as an
opportunity to learn what to do before, during,
and after an earthquake. Although we are not
holding a Park wide drill we encourage each
company to hold their own on April 21st. Visit
shakeout.org/utah/faq for additional information,
resources and tips.
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